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LD 998 An Act Regarding an Employer's Authority to Prohibit an Employee from 
Storing a Firearm in the Employee's Vehicle
Please vote "Ought to Pass" this proposal.
This bill removes an outdated restriction that no longer aligns with Maine’s 
Constitutional Carry law. Originally enacted when permits were required for 
concealed carry statewide, this law now serves no practical purpose and only creates 
an unnecessary barrier for responsible gun owners.
Its repeal has no impact on public safety—it simply ensures that law-abiding Mainers 
can exercise their constitutional rights without interference.


